OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT JUDGE, HOOGHLY
ENGLISH DEPARTMENT

Memo No. 3093/QStt. Dated 07.11.2017

As per resolution dated 24.10.2017 the candidates having low vision as
well as candidates having some other disabilities who require assistance for
appearing in the Staff Recruitment Examination, 2017 has to get him/her
registered by emailing his/her particulars and nature of disability at

rectt2017hooghlycourt@gmail.com within 18.11.2017. Qualification of the

person who will assist the candidate must be less than required qualification
for the post and the candidate has to submit certificate to that effect issued by
the head of the institution where the assistant last studied with photograph of
the assistant duly attested by the head of the institution . The certificate has to
be furnished at the time of examination. It is made clear that without such

certificate nobody will be allowed to assist the candidate.

Sd/-
Chairman, District Recruitment Committee,

District Judgeship, Hooghly





